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WATERLOO READING FESTIVAL

Last week we celebrated our ‘Waterloo Reading Festival’

Lots of exciting events took place throughout the school
including book tasting, library trips, guest readers, a book fair,
class shares, quizzes and some special visitors! 

We also ran an ‘Extreme Read’ competition. Thank you to
everyone who took part. A letter will be going home soon
about their trip to Pritchards book shop. 

A big thank you to everyone who helped out or visited our
school.

Competition Winners:
Reception- Ocsar Jones
Year 1- Phoebe Seiffert
Year 2 - Chloe McIntosh
Year 3 - Travis Leighton

Year 4 - Joseph Nolan Booth
Year 5 - Leo Farrington

Year 6 - Ethan Jones
Bases - Jenson O’Callaghan
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Odd Socks Day for
Anti-bullying week

All you need to do is wear odd socks! It's a great way to celebrate
what makes us all unique in Anti-Bullying Week! 

Odd Socks Day is on Monday 13th November 2023.

CBeebies’ Andy and the Odd Socks!
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Team Around The School
Empowering Families by Working Together

We are pleased to inform you that Waterloo Primary School & Nursery
are taking part in the Sefton Team Around The School Pilot. 
Everyone needs help and support at times and that’s ok. 
The Team Around the School (TAS) are a team of
practitioners who will work with you - to ensure that your worries are
dealt with at the earliest point and to ensure that you, your child and
family receive the help you need as soon as possible.

How does it work?

Speak to someone in school or contact a member of the TAS team.
Alternatively, come along to one of the Team Around the School
events e.g. drop ins, parent work-
shops etc. 

Our drop ins start today, 10th November and then every other Friday,
9am - 10am in the Family Well-being Centre.

You can let us know what worries you have and then we can work out
the best support for you, your child and your family so that we can
find a solution and offer you the appropriate support to ensure
positive outcomes for all.

TAS Practitioners for Waterloo Primary School and Nursery are: 
Andy Fleming and Mary–Lou Liston. 

The TAS team can help with Family routines, Health Concerns, Drug
and Alcohol Misuse, Emotional Health and Wellbeing, Housing
Support, Parenting, Speech and Language, Managing Behaviour,
Money Worries, Parental Relationships.
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Local Theatre
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Take care

Mrs Baldwin

Waterloo Primary School, Crosby Road North, L22 0LD
Tel: 0151 9284274

Email: admin@waterlooprimaryschool.co.uk
www.waterlooprimaryschool.co.uk

      @WaterlooPS_ @waterlooprimaryschool@waterlooprimaryschool


